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From: tracyabroad 
Sent: Thursday, 1 October 2015 3:26 PM
To: SARC

 
 
I would like to register my strong objection to the proposed amendment No Jab No Pay Bill introduced in 
Parliament on the 15/09/15 including the proposed prevention of unvaccinated children for enrollment in 
childcare centers without medical exemptions. What this bill proposes is the acceptance, employment 
and  regulation of discrimitatory social and financial punishments based on a medical procedure. I do not 
believe that governments or religions or any entity has the right to dictate medical preferences to its 
citizens.  
Under the charter of Human rights it states that People must not be subjected to medical treatment or 
experiments without their full and informed consent.  
 
Tracy Armstrong 
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